
 

 

                            

  
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The Friends are hosting a Valentines Disco on Thursday 13th February from 5pm – 6.30pm 

at the school. All pupils are invited. Children are to arrive at 5pm and be collected at 6.30pm 

from the car park outside the school office. All children attending the event will need to be 

signed in on arrival by a parent or guardian please. 

Pizza & snacks will be available for the children to eat with fruit juice/water to drink, this is 

included in the price of the ticket. We will also be offering a tuck shop selling sweet treats & 

small toys from 20p. Tuck shop money is optional, each child must be responsible for their own 

money unfortunately, we are unable to look after this for them. We are also unable to 

replace/refund any lost toys.          

If your child/children would like to attend, please complete the form below and send £3.50 

for each ticket you require.  Please return the form with the correct money in an envelope 

marked ‘VALENTINES DISCO’ and put in it the labelled box in school 

reception. Alternatively, you can email your form to 

friendghps@outlook.com and pay £3.50 per child using the QR code 

(please include your childs first name & class on payment)  

We must receive your form & money by Monday 10th February 2024. 

Whilst we endeavour to include everyone who wants to take part, late forms may not be able 

to be accommodated.  

Many Thanks,  
 

The Friends of Great Hockham Primary School and Nursery   

 

 

Name of Pupil _____________________________________________ 

Class:  Rabbits  / Owls / Deer / Hedgehogs               Payment type:   Cash  /  Online 

Number of tickets required: _______________  Amount Paid: __________ 

Any known allergies _______________________________________________ 

Emergency contact details: 

Name: _________________________ Contact Number: ______________________ 

 

Under the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR), we have a legal duty to protect any information we collect from you. We do 

not collect personally identifying information. Forms will be collected from the school office and may be taken off school premises to 

be collated by Friends of Great Hockham Primary School. Data on this form will not be shared with others and will be kept securely 

before being destroyed immediately after this event has taken place. By filling in this form you are giving consent to the Friends of 

Great Hockham Primary School to use your information for this event. 
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